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SPONSORS OF BILL: 
 
General Law Committee 
Co-sponsors 
Senator Paul Formica 
Representative Christine Conley 
 
REASONS FOR BILL: 
 
Give those in-state transporter's permits for alcoholic liquor or served alcoholic liquor for 
consumption on a vessel or vehicle. 
 
RESPONSE FROM ADMINISTRATION/AGENCY: 
 
None  
 
NATURE AND SOURCES OF SUPPORT: 
 
Senator Paul Formica supports the bill.  The Cross Sound Ferry with this bill will be allowed 
to continue the same food and beverage snack service. 
 
Susan Wronowski, President Cross Sound Deli Services, Inc. testified in support of the 
bill.  Without this bill permitting fees would be increased by 300%.  This bill unifies permit fees 
for the entire fleet. 
 
NATURE AND SOURCES OF OPPOSITION: 
 
None  
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